**** MPS PTO "JUST WRITE A CHECK CAMPAIGN" ****

Dear Mount Prospect Elementary School Families,

Welcome to the 2016 -'17 School year! We hope you had a wonderful summer and look forward to the new school year.

Each year the PTO commits to provide funding for Grade Level Assemblies & Field Trips, Cultural Arts Programs, International Day, Visiting Poets & Authors, Technology Equipment & Upgrades, Staff Development Instruction, Assignment Pads and the like for the students and teachers at MPS.

The "Just Write A Check Campaign", in addition to the PTO dues collected in September, determines the extent of other fundraising through the school year. All funds raised by the PTO benefit each and every student in the school through various activities and programs. Details on PTO Dollars spent can be found on the PTO website at www.mpspto.com.

Please consider writing a *tax-deductible* check now to support these endeavors.

Warmest regards,
Catherine, Cecilia, Chrissy, Claudine, Iris, Jen, Maria Marta & Tissiana
Your 2016 -'17 MPS PTO Board

All donations are 100% tax deductible to the full extent of the law.

Once your money is received you will receive an email receipt for your tax purposes.

Please indicate the amount your family would like to donate below:

ricade inaleate the amount your family would into to defiate selecti					
\$50	\$100	\$125	\$200	Other: \$	
Checks should be ma	de payable to	: Mount Pros	pect School P	TO or "MPS PT	О"
Oldest Student's First and Last Name:		Grade:	Teacher:		
Parents Name:	Email (TAX RECEIPT SENT HERE):				

Thank you for sending this form with your donation to: MPS PTO 111 Hansom Road, Basking Ridge, NJ 07920

10

send your donation to school in your child's back pack in an envelope marked for "JWAC".

Extra copies of this form can be found on the PTO table by the front office

as well as on the website: www.mpspto.com

If your company takes part in a **Matching Gift Program**, MPS PTO qualifies for this benefit. Please work with your company and help us double your contribution.

Should you have any questions, please contact Jen Bell, MPS PTO Treasurer, at mpspto@yahoo.com

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT!